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Town Hall Phone: 303-655-9308  

Monday—Thursday 

7 am—6 pm 

 Police Department: 303-659-1395 

Monday—Friday 

8 am—5 pm 

After hours Public Works: 

303-990-5327 

                                                      
www.lochbuie.org 

Follow us on Facebook! 

   

 
Subscribe NOW!! 

Want to stay informed regarding the Town’s latest news/

happenings? 

You can subscribe to receive email notifications regarding Latest News, 
News Flash (emergencies), Town Board, Newsletters, and Employment Op-
portunities. You can subscribe by clicking on the link below. It only takes a 
couple minutes to sign up. As the above-mentioned items have updates, 
emails will be sent out to the subscribers. We want to keep you informed!  

https://www.lochbuie.org/newsletter/subscriptions  

The Town also posts information on the 
Town of Lochbuie Facebook page.  

MAKE A NOTE …    

June billing is due by August 3rd to avoid shut off on August 4th.  If your ac-
count is delinquent and you need to set up a payment arrangement, please 

call our office. 

 

The 2021-2022 school year begins August 17th. Please watch out for 

children and exercise extra caution when driving in school zones! 

Auto-Attendant Launch August 9, 2021 
Auto-Attendant allows our residents to locate people in the organization by selecting which department 
they are calling for.  In order to service the residents in a more efficient way, we now transfer all phone 
payment receipts to Xpress Bill Pay.  When calling to make a payment, please press one and you will 
be directed to their fast and secure IVR system!  You may also call them directly at 800-720-6847.  

For your convenience, we have added the options below!  

Option one – Make a payment   

Option two – Ask a questions about your bill  

Option three – Reach the Community Development Department (Building Permits, Planning & Zoning, 
etc.)  

Option four – Municipal Court  

Option five – Finance  

Option six – Public Works, including water emergency  

Option seven – Dispatch Center to report a non-emergent police related event, code or animal control 
issue. You can contact Weld County Communications directly at 1-800-436-9276  

Option eight – Receptionist    

https://www.lochbuie.org/newsletter/subscriptions


 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 31     

ODD ODD ODD NO WATER DAY 

Town Board Meeting  

6:30 PM 
Utility Bills Due 

Town Board Meeting 

6:30 PM 

Attention All Builders!!! 

Do you have plans for building, replacing, altering or repairing parts of your home?  

Be sure to check to see if a building permit is required before beginning your projects. Also 

keep in mind that all contractors and businesses must be licensed with the  

Town of Lochbuie in order to perform any sales or services in town limits. 

Contact our Building Department at 303.990.5773 or email:  

building@lochbuie.org 

EVEN EVEN EVEN 

TOWN CLEANUP (Lochbuie Residents Only): 

In an effort to have a more organized Town Cleanup process, the town will be issuing 
vouchers to Lochbuie residents. Vouchers can now be picked up at the Public Works 
Building (Building A-West of town hall), 703 CR 37, Lochbuie, CO 80603, during business 
hours. A driver’s license or Lochbuie utility bill will be required for proof of residency. 
Lochbuie residents may bring up to two (2) loads to the drop-off location. There will be 
four dates to choose from. August 20, 21, 27, & 28. A time slot will be assigned for each 
voucher to allow for a controlled process throughout the day of the event. 

Any questions please call Marc Johns @ 303-710-6028 


